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Hello, as a home owner in the Russel neighborhood I’ve seen a tremendous uptick of 

houseless individuals in the area of both high schools and middles schools creating a 

unsafe environment for children. Walking to the local park, using the walkway 

recently finished by PDOT, I have to dodge human fecal matter, needles, and fear for 

my safety trying to enjoy the cities greenspaces. People should be directed and held 

accountable to public programs for reintroduction into society, not allowed to continue 

to negatively impact the community they live in. That’s the social contract we should 

all strive for.  


